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The Paradise Chronicle 

 

January 2021 Edition 

Happy New Year and welcome to the beginning of the 2021 

school year! We hope you all had an enjoyable holiday season.  

As the new year begins, please know that as different as things 

seem, at Cootes Paradise, students are always front and center 

and every decision made will have your child’s best interest in 

mind – virtually and in person.  As students attend our virtual 

school, our goals are to ensure that your child; 

• Feels safe and happy to be part of Cootes; 

• Is part of a productive learning environment that provides 

appropriate innovative learning experiences; 

• Works toward their academic learning potential; and 

• Develops digital literacy skills that allow them to apply 

critical thinking skills. 

We are eager to continue to work together to continue to build 

a positive relationship between all staff, students and parents to 

make an amazing school year. 

Best wishes for a healthy, safe and happy New Year! 

D. Fede & S. Gojsic 

 

 

 
 

 

 

    

Contacting the Office 

Ontario has declared a second 

provincial emergency and a stay-

at-home order to reduce mobility 

in its efforts to address COVID-19.  

This means that HWDSB 

elementary and secondary 

schools will continue in remote 

learning mode until February 10, 

2021.  

If you have any questions or 

concerns, please do not leave a 

telephone message as these are 

not checked regularly.   

For all questions and concerns, 

please email the school at 

cootesparadise@hwdsb.on.ca 

and Ms Sabina or Ms Stableford 

will respond to you at their earliest 

convenience.   

For immediate attention or urgent 

matters please email Mr. Fede at 

dfede@hwdsb.on.ca or Mrs. 

Gojsic at sbeatric@hwdsb.on.ca 

 

Thank you for your understanding 

as we continue to work through 

this together.  

 

mailto:dfede@hwdsb.on.ca
mailto:sbeatric@hwdsb.on.ca
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Remote Learning Update for Families 

Message from Chair and Director 

 

Board Chair Dawn Danko, and Education Director Manny Figueiredo share the 

following message to families and staff as we are asked to support Ontario’s 

second provincial emergency to curb the spread of COVID-19. 

 

“As we work to educate students in a crisis, we know that this is a critical time to 

support our community and one another. 

 

Fall of 2020 required us to embrace enhanced public health protocols – but kept 

some of our school routines intact. We are heading into a winter unlike any we 

have known. We miss the full school experience as much as you do. 

 

We appreciate the clear direction the Ontario government gave us today, 

announcing that remote learning will continue until February 10, 2021. Families 

can now plan, staff can continue to support remote learning, and educators 

can adapt and finalize lesson plans. 

 

Each family, whether that of a student or staff member, is unique. This makes it 

essential for us to respond with empathy to each situation. We will continue to 

learn during this period, with patience and resilience. We will offer flexibility when 

we are able. 

 

This is a difficult time, but we are facing it together. We are a resilient community 

of students, staff and families. We will get through this in the most productive and 

positive way possible.” 
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Try this at home: 


